
Memorandum  
To: Public Safety Committee 

From: Pat Conlin 

Date: June 17, 2010 

Re: June 23, 2010 Meeting 

Bartender License- Agent for Pick N Save 

I’ve reviewed the Alcohol Beverage License Application for Agent of Pick N Save 
for David D. Berndt and determined that there are no violations meeting the City of 
Stoughton’s Operator’s License Review Policy.  

Disabled Parking Request at 212 S Water Street 

The City received a request from a resident at 212 S Water Street for a 
Handicapped/Physically Disabled Parking stall directly in front of 212 S Water 
Street.  There are two stalls directly across the street from the residence/business 
(see photograph).  I spoke to Street Department Foreman and was advised this 
would cause problems for regular maintenance of road and would object to the stall 
in this location when there are immediate stalls accessible within a reasonable 
distance.  Considering the above, I agree that there are already stalls immediately 
accessible. 

 

White circles show two parking stalls & on right is 212 S Water Street. 

Sincerely, 

 

Pat Conlin, Acting Chief of Police      


